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I am writing to you about the car wash on the corner of tillson ave and concession st e
expanding and adding a new carwash. I would like to oppose this. I live directly opposite it
and the fact that there are already 2 24/7 car washes is outrageous. People go thru these car
washes at all hours of the night and it's crazy. The noise is out of this world. Not only that the
part of the car wash that tells you to put your car in park is so loud! But you can hear it when
you are inside the carwash and in your car. Yet I can hear it across the road. Plus the dryers.
It's just outrageous already. Please do not pass this! 

Thank you
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